
 

Victorian Tea 
You are cordially invited  

to join us for a special afternoon 

tea in celebration of  

Queen Victoria. 

Monday May 21st, 2018 

2:00pm 

Featuring pianist  

David Latham 

RSVP before May 14th, 2018 by 

calling 519-941-8433 

(Complimentary Event) 

Lord Dufferin Centre Retirement Residence 

32 First Street, Orangeville 

Free Parking 

 


